
PRESS RELEASE 
 
ITPO has been contributing towards "Swachh Bharat Kosh" and “Clean Ganga 
Fund” each year under the CSR activities. For the year 2021-22, ITPO contributed an 
amount of Rs. 2,42,86,436/- (Rupees Two Crores Forty Two Lakh Eighty Six Thousand 
Four Hundred and Thirty Six only) each towards "Swachh Bharat Kosh" and “Clean 
Ganga Fund”.  
 
The contribution cheque towards “Clean Ganga Fund” was handed over on June 21st, 
2022 to Shri.G. Asok Kumar, Director General, National Mission for Clean Ganga, 
Ministry of Jal Shakti by Shri Vibhu Nayar, ED, ITPO and Sh. S. R Sahoo, Company 
Secretary and CSR Head of ITPO. Also the same amount of Contribution Cheque was 
handed over towards “Swachh Bharat Kosh” on June 17th, 2022 to Shri. Amit Negi, 
Administrator, Ministry of Finance, North Block New Delhi by Shri S.R Sahoo.  
 
Further, ITPO also contributed an equal amount of Rs. 2,42,86,436/- (Rupees Two 
Crores Forty Two Lakh Eighty Six Thousand Four Hundred and Thirty Six only) towards 
“PM CARES FUND” on 17th June, 2022.  


